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1st Grade News

The First Graders had a blast celebrating 
Reindeer Day on December 21st. All of the 
students made reindeer antlers and had a 

red nose just like Rudolph. We had a blast at 
the Highland Park sing along and shared our 
singing talents when we sang Rudolph The 

Red Nosed Reindeer. 

2nd Grade News

During the month of December, the second grade 
students had the opportunity to participate in 

many fun activities, in which long-lasting 
memories were built. One of these includes our 
annual sing-a-long! This was a treasurable time 
in which second grade got to join in with the rest 
of the school to sing happy songs and celebrate 

the winter season.

4th Grade News

Our fabulous fourth graders had a very busy December.  
They participated in their first Winter Concert, 

learned strategies for long division in Math, and completed 
the Land and Water unit in Science, where we made the 

water cycle in a bag to see the water cycle in action. 
We can't wait to see what amazing things these #fourthies 

achieve in January!



News from EL

In December, our second graders visited Dunwoody 
Village Retirement Community to visit with their 

partners. The partners learned about New Year's 
Eve and how other countries celebrate this night.  

They also made their own 2019 glasses to wear on 
New Year's Eve. A good time was had by all and we 

look forward to our next trip in January. 

News from the Art Room

Picture is Joshua from first grade holding his self-
portrait.

3rd graders have been working on their very own 
landscapes inspired by Vincent Van Gogh.

WAWA Big Brothers

Operation Brotherly Love carnival took place 
on Sunday, December 16th at Temple 

University.
The Littles & their families from the Beyond 
School Walls program were treated to a fun 

day of food, drinks, carnival games, and extra 
activities!  It was a blast!!


